
 

 

 

 

 

 

Camp Treble – Cancelled for the Summer of 2020 

 Coronavirus (COVID-19)  Update: 

Due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic and public health and safety considerations, we have made the 

decision that we will not be having Camp Treble in July of 2020. This was a hard decision to make 

and we will miss being together with all of our students and instructors....having fun and enjoying learning 

and playing music together.....HOWEVER 

Camp Treble will return in the summer of 2021! 

All payments for Camp Treble 2020 are 100% refundable and will be processed in a timely manner. 

The Harper School wishes everyone health and safety as we work together to address this public health 
challenge. 

  

Karen S. Burton, Executive Director 
karenburton@theharperschool.org 
828-754-2297 
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